
MATHS 
THIS WEEK: We will be revisiting addition and subtraction. Our targets are: 
• I can use a variety of methods to add and subtract. 

 

ENGLISH 
THIS WEEK: We will be focusing on discussion texts. Our focus text is called Should Daleks be 
Allowed to Live on Earth? Our targets are: 
• I can recognise a discussion text and identify the main features. 

 
IPC 
THIS WEEK: We will be starting our brand new IPC unit about the Rainforest. 
• I can explain what I know, what I think I know and what I want to find out about the 

rainforest. 

 
SCIENCE 
THIS WEEK: We are starting our new topic about light. Our targets are: 
• I can explain that darkness is the absence of light. 
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Our Core Subject Learning Focuses 

Well done to all of the children 
and staff in Year 3 for all of 
their hard work this term. We 
wish everyone a fantastic, 
restful break. Relax, enjoy the 
sunshine… and eat lots of 
chocolate!  

MONDAY – Bank Holiday. 

TUESDAY – RETURN TO SCHOOL.  

WEDNESDAY – New homework set. 

                         – Class 3DS Forest School. 

Class 3DS will be starting Forest 
School on Wednesday 19th April. 
Class 3L will start their Forest 
School sessions on Thursday 4th 
May. 
 
Please bring in a shoe box after 
half term. We will be using these 
in Science. Thank you! 

Last week’s Year 3 Superstar Learners 
were Victoria H. in 3DS for her excellent 
contributions during afternoon lessons, 
Ismail U. in 3F for writing a fantastic 
piece of narrative,  Mia H. in 3C for 
showing maturity in class this week and 
Mila H. in 3L for being a kind friend and 
having a great idea for playtimes! 


